
 
 

13th February 2025 
Year 6 Residential September 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that we have been able to confirm the residential trip for Year 6 at Fairthorne Manor 
which will take place between Wednesday 10th September and Friday 12th September 2025.  
 
During our three day visit, we will be staying at Fairthorne Manor in Botley, near Southampton. All meals will be provided 
apart from a packed lunch which your child will require on the first day. Further information about Fairthorne Manor  can be 
viewed here: https://ymca-fg.org/fairthorne-manor/ 
 
During our stay, we will engage in a range of outdoor activities on the ground, in the air and on the water! Activities such as 
obstacle courses, high ropes and kayaking are designed to inspire determination, build skills and encourage team building.  
 
As you will appreciate, we have done our utmost to limit costs while ensuring a rewarding, quality experience for all of our 
pupils. However, we are obliged to inform you that it will not be possible for the trip to go ahead if insufficient participation 
prevents it from being financially viable.  
 
The total cost of the trip is £250.46 which includes travel to and from Fairthorne Manor. 
 
Please make payment through your Magicbooking account. You may choose to make payment in full or select Pay Monthly:  
 

● £50.46 deposit by Friday 28th March 
● Four monthly instalments of £50 due on 1st May, 1st June and 1st July and 1st September 

 
 
Should you have any concerns with regards to making payment, please contact the school office to arrange a meeting with  
Mr. Lennon. 
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the online permission form by Friday 28th February.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfV3quMShO0yCEb9NRbwyAA6tZKyiyseLpoFGv5DXTggAsdzw/viewform?us
p=sharing  
 
A further medical questionnaire and behaviour agreement will  be shared in due course.  
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with Mrs Lucas via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Teachers  

St. James's Square, Boscombe, Bournemouth  BH5 2BX     
Phone:  (01202) 427544  e-mail: office@cccpschool.com    www.cccpschool.co.uk  

 

https://ymca-fg.org/fairthorne-manor/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfV3quMShO0yCEb9NRbwyAA6tZKyiyseLpoFGv5DXTggAsdzw/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfV3quMShO0yCEb9NRbwyAA6tZKyiyseLpoFGv5DXTggAsdzw/viewform?usp=sharing
mailto:corpuschristirc@bournemouth.gov.uk

